
 

St Cuthbert’s Big Christmas Jumper Upcycle 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Would you like to help the environment by reducing clothing waste and pick up 

a bargain at the same time? 

Our wonderful Eco Warriors would love your donations of preloved Christmas 

jumpers, PJs and party wear.  

If you have any suitable, unwanted items, please send them in to school from 

Friday 24th November.  

Your items will be collected from each class by our school Eco Warriors then 

sorted and on offer at our Big Christmas Jumper Upcycle Event on Monday 4th 

December at 3:15pm in the KS2 Hall. Please come along, spread a little 

Christmas joy and pick up a festive bargain at the same time! 

Drinks and biscuits will be served and all donations will be given to Action For 

Children. 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Hacking, Miss Thompson and The Eco Warriors  

 

 

 


